


 Methods Used to Determine Which Students Receive Aid and How Much 
 
 
The College of Wooster created a brief online secure survey asking students to confirm that 

they experienced additional expenses, such as food, housing, course materials, technology, 

health care, and child-care expenses, related to the disruption of campus operations due to 

coronavirus in the amount of approximately $2,500. The Director of Financial Aid, in 

collaboration with the Associate Vice President for Student Affairs/Senior Dean of Students, 

then evaluated each application individually and awarded emergency financial aid grants to 

those students who identified such expenses in amounts between $500 and $2,500, depending 

on need. 

In addition to responding to requests through the online survey, The College of Wooster 

identified the neediest population of students, which included all Pell Grant recipients as well 

as those individuals with 



the disruption of campus operations received a follow-up email from the Director of Financial 


